GOLDEN GATE LABRADOR RETRIEVER CLUB BOARD MINUTES NOVEMBER 14,
2013

CALL TO ORDER: The GGLRC board meeting was called together by President
Allen Garfinkle at 7:45.

ROLL CALL: Present were Allen Garfinkle, Terri Herigstad, Carol White, Connie
Muellerleile, Vivian Poole, Melinda Grosch, Sharon Ventura, and Connie Holm.

REPORT OF THE PRESIDENT: Allen thanked members, especially Terri, for the
great specialty this year. We now are now looking forward to the Christmas party,
election, New Year and the annual meeting.

REPORT OF THE VICE PRESIDENT: See specialty.
REPORT OF THE SECRETARY: Several pieces of correspondence were reviewed.
REPORT OF TREASURER: No report.

REPORT OF THE NOMINATING COMMITTEE: The nominating committee
composed of Elaine Nusser, Carol, White and Lauren White were thanked for their
services.

The slate of officers and board are:
President - Melinda Grosch
Vice president - Terri Herigstad
Secretary - Connie Holm
Treasurer - Georgia Baba

BOARD:
Eleanore Diehr
Allen Garfinkle
Tabby Homorody
Connie Muellerleile
Vivian Poole
Sharon Scharff-Ventura

SHO AND GO: Scheduled for June 1st. An ad has been placed in the Mt. Diablo Dog
Calendar.

SPECIALTY: The entries for the specialty were o.k. There were not any entries
from the Pacific Northwest. We made $1600 on trophy donations and spent $1100,
Raffle brought in $900 and catalog ads brought in $495. Del Valle gave us half the
charges for two judges. Lunches were a bit expensive. All together we came out
fairly even.
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MEMBERSHIP: We do have several applications for approval.

FIELD: Everything is dry. Hopefully something can be planned the first part of
2014.

NEWSLETTER: We need to have more content for the newsletter.

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: A motion was made and passed that Lori Bellows, Chris
Hempel, and Maureen Degnan be made honorary GGLRC members for all their hard
work with the club over the years.

The Christmas party will be held at Sharon’s on December 14th,

The annual meeting will be held at Terri’s on January 12t at 11.

NEW BUSINESS: Ellen Delbon has asked us to go in with her club at the Sacramento
Dog Club show.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 p.m.

Submitted by Connie Holm



